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Event Narrative:

Unit I was operating normally at 88-percent power; unit 2 was in startup at
41-percent power, and unit 3 was operating normally at 100-percent power. -

Units 1 and 2 were af fected by this event. On March 22, 1983, during a
daily inspection, it was discovered that diesel-generator ID lube oil
circulating pump motor had tripped of f. The diesel generator was declared
inoperable (Technical Specification 3.9.B.3). The function of the lube oil
circulating pump is to remove residual heat from the turbo charger bearings
immediately af ter shutdown and to maintain engine oil temperature during
shu tdown. Maintaining engine oil temperature during shutdown is the only
function of the oil pump that is critical to the operation of the
d iesel-genera tor. The oil temperature gives an alarm " Diesel-Generator Trouble"
if oil temperature drops below its setpoint. This alarm did not come in,

> therefore,the diesel-generator was still functional. Ilowever, the
diesel-generator was made inoperable for repairs to the oil pump. The oil
pump tripped due to the 480V AC motor breakdown of the insulating tape on
the motor lead connections. The motor lead wiring was replaced and all
connections were retaped. There was no effect on the public health and
safety. The diesel-generator was returned to service within the time limits
as specified by Technical Specification 3.9.B.3. The three remaining units
1 and 2 diesel-generators were operable, two offsite power sources were
available and all of the core spray and residual heat removal systems were
operable. This is considered a random failure and no recurrence control ih
required.
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